Hello Sunshine Families.

Here we are, the final SH PATW before summer holidays. We are tremendously busy this week so
please be sure to view the calendar below. | would like to list the names of our valued staff members
who will be leaving us. We are sad to see them go but wish them the very best. We are saying good
bye to: Tony Chang, Luana Foulkes, Meg Dalangin, Zoe Krug, John Rodgers, Monica Chang, Faria
Abbas, Bubbli Bajaj, Amanjot Bedi, Anita Kausal, Amandeep Kaur and Bibi Khan.

| hope you all have a safe, relaxing summer.

With great appreciation,
Keri Hanlon, Principal/Directrice
#leadwithkindness

Peek At The Week
Ecole Elémentaire Sunshine Hills Elementary
Week of June 23-27

Monday *Division 15 to Fraser River Discovery Centre
23 *Divisions 1/2 to Wade Park (PM)
*Seaquam/Burnsview Grad Walk @ 1:30 PM
Tuesday *Choir @ 8:00 AM
24 *Division 6 to Centennial Beach
*Year End Assembly 9:15 AM
*Freezie Sale @ 3:00 PM
Wednesday * Grade 7s to Big Splash
25 *Divisions 18, 19, 20 to Centennial Beach
*Krispy Kreme Sale @ 3:00 PM
Thursday *Last day for students...10:30 AM DISMISSAL
26
Friday *Administrative Day-school closed
27
Upcoming Dates *Summer Vacation®
Important Please use the school absentee line to report your child’s absence:
Information 604 952-2888

Emergency Preparedness Fee

Last year, the school district introduced an annual $10 Emergency Preparedness Fee to help ensure
every school is equipped with essential emergency supplies - such as food, water, and first aid items - in
the event of a major incident like an earthquake (see letter from May 2024). As of mid-June, we have
collected more than $125,000, which is already being used to ensure each school is stocked with
emergency food and water reserves.

Our ultimate goal is to maintain at least a three-day supply of food and water for every student. This
annual fee, due at the beginning of each school year, plays a vital role in helping us meet that goal and
allows us to replace supplies as they expire. In September, you'll receive more details on how to pav this
fee for the 2025/2026 school year. If your family requires financial support in relation to this fee, please
contact the school office. Discretion will be maintained.



